
 
 
 

Relief Support Workers 

We require flexible staff to work as relief staff. 

Relief support workers are vital to our organisation to provide flexible cover at times of peak 
demand. 

We are particularly looking for Relief Support Workers to cover weekends and school 
holidays. 

Relief staff are employed on a zero-hour contract and work as and when required as agreed 
between staff and managers. 

How do I apply? 
Email your CV along with a covering letter to the HR department at hr@hamelintrust.org.uk 

Hamelin Trust has a duty to safeguard and promote the wellbeing of its service users and 
is committed to doing so. Hamelin Trust expects all staff and volunteers to share this 
commitment. All appointments are subject to satisfactory enhanced DBS disclosure & 
other safeguarding clearance. 


